
   
   

 
 
                   

                                                                   Agenda Memo 
                     

CITY HALL - ONE FRANK H. OGAWA PLAZA, 2ND FLOOR - OAKLAND - CALIFORNIA - 94612 
  

FROM:  
 
DAN KALB           (510) 238-7001 
Councilmember (District 1)                                       E-mail: dkalb@oaklandca.gov  
 
SHENG THAO           (510) 238-7004 
Councilmember (District 4)                         E-mail: sthao@oaklandca.gov 
 
 
TO:  Oakland City Councilmembers and Members of the Public    
                                                         

SUBJECT:   RESOLUTION URGING UCSF BENIOFF CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL OAKLAND TO 
NEGOTIATE IN GOOD FAITH WITH THE RESIDENT PHYSICIANS OF CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL 
OAKLAND TO ACHIEVE AN EQUITABLE COLLECTIVE BARGAINING AGREEMENT THAT 
WILL ATTRACT A DIVERSE POPULATION OF MEDICAL STUDENT GRADUATES FROM 
ACROSS THE COUNTRY TO OAKLAND TO COMPLETE THEIR RESIDENCY AND ALLOW 
RESIDENT PHYSICIANS TO AFFORD TO LIVE NEARBY. 
    

DATE:   October 4, 2022 
 

 
       

Colleagues on the City Council and Members of the Public,  
 
 
We are filing the attached Resolution urging UCSF Children’s Hospital Oakland to negotiate in 
good faith to achieve an agreement that will attract diverse medical school graduates and allow 
them to live here in Oakland. 
 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

   
   

 

 

 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
 
 

  
 
 Councilmember Kalb 

 
 

  
 
 Councilmember Thao 
 


